
Photography Policy 9th June 2022 

Photo consent is asked for on the membership form. Parents have the right to decline initially or at a 
later stage by email. 

Gorton 

PARENTS SHOULD NOT BE TAKING PHOTOS ON THEIR OWN PHONES. Alan will have a phone NOT 
connected to wifi that parents can use to take photos. We will check photo consent before putting 
pictures on social media. 

Peak 

Parents should not be taking photos on poolside, in the changing rooms or in the dry room. Photos 
will be taken by our DBS’d staff and volunteers, checked for photo consent and put on social media. 

We will happily put any photos on social media you send us, with badges etc on social media 

The Bambers 

Checked by Nicola Bamber 9/6/22 


